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STRUCTURE 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 THE DRIVER 

APPROACH 
 

GUIDE TEXTS 
(Intro + PDF) 

 
Exploitation and learning 
communities as driven by 

special focuses in a 
community 

 
 

THE STEP BY STEP 
APPROACH 

 
GUIDE TEXTS 
(Intro + PDF) 

 
Describing the different 

challenges for communities 
at different development 

levels 
 
 

THE QUALITY 
CRITERIA APPROACH 

 
GUIDE TEXTS 
(Intro + PDF) 

 
Describing exploitation and 
learning communities from 
the most important quality 

criteria 
 
 

THE PARTNERSHIP 
APPROACH 

 
GUIDE TEXTS 
(Intro + PDF) 

 
Description exploitation 

and learning communities 
from the point of view of 
innovative cross-sector 

partnerships 
 

THE GLOBAL 
APPROACH 

 
GUIDE TEXTS 
(Intro + PDF) 

 
Describing the challenges 

and opportunities of 
globalization to 

exploitation and learning 
communities 

 

Project and community 
material 

 

Intro Salt Catalonia 
Salt Catalonia Case 

(Partner production) 
Thematic hand-out 

(EN, IT, ES/CAT, HU, IS, RO) 
The story of a community 

guide 
Conference interview short 
Relevant material from the 

project 
 

Intro Nagykovácsi 
Nagykovácsi Case 

(Partner production) 
Thematic hand-out 

(EN, IT, ES/CAT, HU, IS, RO) 
Conference interview short 
Relevant material from the 

project 
 

Project and community 
material 

 

Intro Iasi 
Iasi Case 

(Partner production) 
Thematic hand-out 

(EN, IT, ES/CAT, HU, IS, RO) 
Conference interview short 
Relevant material from the 

project 
 

Intro Udine 
Udine Case 

(Partner production) 
Thematic hand-out 

(EN, IT, ES/CAT, HU, IS, RO) 
Conference interview short 
Relevant material from the 

project 
 
 

Project and community 
material 

 
Thematic hand-out 

(EN, IT, ES/CAT, HU, IS, RO) 
Relevant material from the 

project 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Project and community 
material 

 
Intro Swansea 
Swansea Case 

(Partner production) 
Thematic hand-out 

(EN, IT, ES/CAT, HU, IS, RO) 
Conference interview short 
Relevant material from the 

project – and from the 
Swansea and Wales 

partnerships 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Project and community 
material 

 

Thematic hand-out 
(EN, IT, ES/CAT, HU, IS, RO) 

Relevant material from the 
project – and from the 

global debates 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Resources 
box  

Visible on all web 
pages, except 
opening page 

(Download or link 
to sub-page) 

 
 

 
 

1 page final 
outcomes hand-out 

 
All final outcomes 

hand-outs 
 

Learning 
Community Guide 

 
Policy 

Recommendations 
 

Towards common 
criteria… 

 
The story of a 

community guide 
 

Xploit Final 
Conference 

 
The Xploit Future 

 
 
 
 

 
 

CONSULTANCY 
+ 

CONTACT 

OPENING PAGE 
Short intro 

1 page final outcomes hand-out (visual links for download in EN, IT, ES/CAT, HU, IS, RO) 
MENU 


